Federal legislation titled the Coronavirus Aid, Relief and Economic Security Act (CARES Act) was passed
in March 2020 to provide economic relief to individuals and organizations dealing with the implications
of the COVID-19 pandemic. Through this CARES Act, a Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund (HEERF)
was established for colleges and universities. The information below is the reporting data for required
by the US Department of Education.

1. An acknowledgement that the institution signed and returned to the Department the Certification
and Agreement and the assurance that the institution has used, or intends to use, no less than 50
percent of the funds received under Section 18004(a)(1) of the CARES Act to provide Emergency
Financial Aid Grants to students.

On April 17, 2020, North Hennepin Community College (NHCC) signed and returned to the US
Department of Education the Certification and Agreement in order to receive HEERF money. NHCC has
distributed at least 50 percent of the HEERF money

d as emergency grant aid to students.
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